Prior ODH Approval for Pool Equipment Replacement

ODH Plan Approval is required for the following substantial alterations:

-Replacement of a circulation filter with a different size, different method of filtration, different media,
or a different method of operation;

-Replacement of a circulation, jet, or special feature pump that changes the operation of the pool or
associated equipment;

-Replacement of a Safety Vacuum Release System (SVRS) / Automatic Pump Shut-off System (ASPO) to
prevent potential entrapment from drain outlets;

-An ODH Approval is not generally required for replacement of like equipment with identical design.

Equipment Replacement Notification Report (ERNR) form.

If you have any questions, please contact either Mary Clifton or Corey Schwab at 614-644-7438
or the ODH Engineers (Peter Jen or Jeff Terry) at 614-644-7527.

ERNR Form submission to the Ohio Department of Health with basic information

. $50.00 fee

J Send to:
Ohio Department of Health Revenue Processing
P.O. Box 15278
Columbus, OH 43215-0278

For questions relating to interpretation of the Ohio Pool Rules, you may contact:

Steven S. Schmidt, R.S. Sanitarian Program Specialist 2
ODH Division of Quality Assurance, NE District Office
Ocasek Building, Suite 400, 161 South High St., Akron, OH 44308
614-466-1390; 330-643-1300; Eric.roberts@gw.odh.ohio.gov
Recreation Program, Bureau of Environmental Health
Ohio Department of Health
steven.schmidt@odh.ohio.gov

Eric Roberts
ODH Division of Quality Assurance, NE District Office
Ocasek Building, Suite 400, 161 South High St., Akron, OH 44308
614-466-1390; 330-643-1300; Eric.roberts@gw.odh.ohio.gov

Portage County Combined General Health District
705 Oakwood Street, 2™ Floor
Ravenna, Ohio 44266
330-296-9919
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